
Friday will continue to be 

our book change day.  
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Our topic this half term is “Tell Me A Story”  

We will be learning about traditional tales and how to tell them using puppets and acting. 

This term our focus for PSED is to develop our confidence in 

everything we do. We will encourage children to become 

independent in what they do and have ago before asking for 

help. We will encourage children to talk about their feelings and 

find ways to manage their emotions. Our big focus for 

Communication and Language is speaking and we will be 

continuing to work on talking in sentences and expanding our 

vocabulary. We will perform stories we have been learning in a 

fun way that makes children want to listen and join in.    

Our Stories This Term 

       

Maths 

In maths this half term we will be working on 

numbers to 20. We will be finding them, 

representing them and composing them. We 

will work on our number formation so that we 

con confidently write out numbers.  

We will also be learning about 3-D shapes  

Literacy 

This half term we will continue to write 

independently, using ideas from stories we have 

been reading.  Before half term children were 

assessed in phonics and may have moved groups 

this may mean your child comes home with a 

sheet to read or a book from our RWI phonics 

scheme. Please listen to your child read and 

write this in their record book in their book 

bags daily. 

 
Topic  

Our topic lessons are always based on the focus book for that week.  We will retell stories by 

speaking, sing and acting. We will about how to talk about differences between the past and the 

present whilst exploring our natural world, making observations using our senses.  


